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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
 

Subject: Consultancy to develop training materials on science diplomacy related to 
global environmental change in the Americas 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
The IAI Directorate seeks a consultant team to develop training materials on science 
diplomacy related to global environmental change (GEC) in the Americas. These training 
materials should aim to enhance the capacity of professionals across the Americas to better 
understand science diplomacy processes and to contribute to the development of more 
effective public policies. 
 
Key experts on the consulting team should have the following expertise: 

• At least 7 years of professional experience with GEC science-policy in the Americas 

• At least 5 years of experience developing and conducting training or related work on 
Science Diplomacy 

• At least 3 years of experience developing and implementing curriculum and other 
training in a virtual learning environment. 

• Knowledge of transdisciplinary research and approaches, preferably on GEC 

• Experience working in or with Latin America and the Caribbean 

• Fluency in English and Spanish, written and verbal 
 
The IAI Directorate notes that the lead organization submitting the proposal must be from 
an IAI member country. 
 
The request for an expression of interest and the terms of reference for the consultancy are 
attached to this notification. Both documents are also available on the IAI website at: 
https://www.iai.int/en/post/detail/call-for-applicants 
 
Teams must first submit their expression of interest by completing a Google form 
(https://forms.gle/a3xfYwaKHh3xvtHW7). They should then send additional documentation 
(CVs and spreadsheet with team members) via email to: opportunities@dir.iai.int. In the body 
of the email, they should state the name of the lead applicant and provide their email address. 
 
The IAI Directorate would be grateful if you could disseminate this information via your 
networks. 
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The IAI Directorate is grateful for the financial support received from the United States 
National Science Foundation which made possible this consultancy. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 


